You Would Be Home Now

If You Lived Here,

COMMISSION WORKSHOP MEETING
MINUTES
JULY 29, 2024 - 5:00 P.M.
BRIDGEVILLE PUBLIC LIBRARY & ZOOM

A regularly scheduled Commissioners of Bridgeville Workshop was held on July 29, 2024, at 5:00 PM,
at the Bridgeville Public Library, and via Zoom. The following were present:

John Tomeski President

Tom Moran President Pro Tempore
Darrynn Harris Secretary

Tom Carey Commissioner (Absent)
Clifford Oliver Commissioner

Bethany DeBussy Town Manager

CALL TO ORDER:
The meeting was called to order by President Tomeski.

QUORUM PRESENT:
President Tomeski reported that a quorum was present to conduct Town business.

OPEN DISCUSSION
2024 PROJECT OUTLINE/UPDATES

Town Manager DeBussy presented updates on grant projects. The current set of alley paving
has been completed and the storm water project is in process. 302 Market has been cleaned
out, tested for mold and asbestos, and quotes have been received for the remediation. Meter
upgrades are nearing completion.

OPEN DISCUSSION
CODE AND FEE REVIEWS-CONTINUED
Town Manager DeBussy and Commissioners discussed adopting a new building code.

OPEN DISCUSSION
FY25 CAPITAL BUDGET

Town Manager DeBussy reviewed items for the capital budget- hiring needs, software, camera
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system, comprehensive plan, HVAC replacements, in-car cameras, postage machine,
replacement vehicles, and hydrant replacements.

OPEN DISCUSSION
MISC.

Town Manager DeBussy provided updates on ARPA allocations; the remaining balance needs
to be allocated by the end of the year.

GOOD OF THE ORDER:
Commissioner Harris thanks the town staff for their hard work.

Commissioner Tomeski applauded the Police Department for their professionalism during an
incident he witnessed. He also thanked the town staff for their work on the outdoor movie event.

EXECUTIVE SESSION
Executive Session started at 7:05PM, ended at 7:21PM.

ADJOURNMENT:
The meeting was adjourned at 7:24PM.

Respectfully submitted,
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Darrynn Hérris, Commission Secretary Shelley Eﬁen, Transcriptionist



